Dear Sir,

We have been very much impressed with your book. We have noticed that there is no bookstore in town that carries your book and we feel this should be corrected. There is a magazine called "The Minority of One" that is very much worthwhile and also had no distribution in the area. We took it upon ourselves to see if we couldn't get this magazine into the stores. We ordered it and did get it into the stores and it's a sellout.

We feel the same thing could be done with your book. If you are willing to try this, let us know how you would like to handle it. I am certain we could sell 50 books for you initially and they could reorder directly from you. We think that your book would have a good reception in this town if you could get some exposure and evidently the only way this can be done is with the help of interested volunteers.

Enclosed is \$30. Please send us however many books this will buy. We will pass these on to interested parties.

Most Respectfully,

Mr. & Mrs. Robert A. Washburn Mr. Kenneth A. Rutherford

Citizens Co-ordinating Committee 2723 S.W. Miles St. Portland, Ore. 97219

Tele. 246-5529

P.S.

Mark Lane's "Rush to Judgement" is already sold out in this town and it has only been out two weeks. I think the quicker we make an arrangement the better it will be as we can capitalize on this impetus. R. C. Washburn
2723 S.W. Miles St
Fortland, Ore. 97219

Harold Weisberg
Hyattstown, Md.
20734